
Calientegram 

 
 
Another week... Another Calientegram... Another successful chapter social to boot.   
 
We had a great turn out on a beautiful day!  Lots of food and music for our monthly gathering.  Lynda 
Deyo, our new membership officer, had her hands full with renewals and even a few new members.  We 
even convinced 3 of our own to enter the wonderful world of Caliente HOG Road Captain.  Come out and 
support Glen Kriewald, Alayah Letson and Walter Sack as they begin their training.   
 
Membership cards are on their way soon.  Really they are.  You'll notice a new userid and password for 
the website.  Don't worry, it won't change until February.  If you haven't gotten with Lynda to renew, 
please do so soon.   
 
What we did last week: 
Welcomed new members and took them on a modified Medina loop ride.  It was a perfect day for it too for 
our group of 11.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Sun, Jan 15th - Ride to Maverick Grill in Floresville.  KSU 1:00p @ Caliente.   
  (direct ride there, scenic route back) 
 
Other news: 
The chapter has blocked rooms for November's Lone Star Rally in Galveston.  If you want to go, please 
contact Ana (treasurer@calientehog.com) or Maria (asstdirector@calientehog.com) to get one of the 
rooms.   
 
As always, check the website calendar for rides and events.   
 
Squirrel Out 
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